An opportunity for change in the health sector
The new government’s priority in the health sector must be the rapid promotion and implementation of the technological streamlining of the health system, social insurance funds, and hospitals. No other initiative can have an equivalent, “triple effect” on the health system’s economics. 

The streamlining of the IT infrastructure of the health system will:
· first, have a dramatic effect on the rational utilization of resources as, according to international experience, it may reduce total health expenditure by up to 30%,
· second, result in respect for national resources and set an example for a new era of accountable management in the public sector,

· third, revive the health care system, making it more efficient and effective, reducing delays to a great extent, and thus reinforcing citizens’ trust in the National Health System (ESY).

SFEE persistently underlines the urgent necessity to promote the streamlining of the IT infrastructure of the health system. We believe that this simple, self evident and revolutionary reform cannot and must not be further delayed. Within the framework of an organized deliberation among stakeholders, we are eager to offer our members’ accumulated experience and know-how on “best practices” and the results of the successful implementation of similar systems in other European countries and the United States. 
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